
	
  



	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Margaret Eva Nevins 
is caucused for 

the highly esteemed position of 
MIT Mom Fall Term 2016 

My sisters of Ko’ach BBG, 
Your first program. Your first good and welfare. 

Your first convention. These are all memories you 
experience as a MIT and cherish throughout your BBYO 
experience. For this reason, I want to be your MIT Mom for 
the Fall Term 2016. I want to give our sharks memorable 
beginnings to their BBYO experience. 

With a memorable start to BBYO, our new sharks will 
grow and make amazing friendships just as I have made 
throughout my time in Ko’ach. 
With undying love for Israel, CLTC 4 ’15, ILTC ’16, MOTL ’16, 

and, of course, my beautiful sharks of Ko’ach BBG #2529,  
I forever remain,  
 
 

Margaret Eva Nevins 
A damn proud candidate for your  
Fall Term ’16 MIT Mom 

 
 
 

 


